
TREE OF SHARING 2023

NEED A LITTLE HELP?

ABLE TO BE A HELPER?

Dear Families,

As the weather turns colder, I realize it’s time to start thinking about the

holidays and taking care of others in need. The students here are so

fortunate to be part of this wonderful community, and I want to thank you in

advance for supporting them and their families this holiday season.

MY FAMILY CAN HELP: Our Tree of Sharing will begin on Monday,

November 13th. If you are able to help a family in need this holiday

season, please take a tag off the tree, record the tag number on the

sign up sheet, and return the unwrapped gift by Monday, December

11th.

MY FAMILY NEEDS A LITTLE HELP: If you are a family who could use

a little help this year, please complete the bottom of this form and

return it to me by Wednesday, Nov. 1st, or call/email me. Your

information will remain confidential.

Thank you everyone for your continued support!

Debbie Wiechert “DW”

School Social Worker

debbie.wiechert@mead354.org

(509)465-6637

My family could use help with a Thanksgiving Meal: Yes No

My family could use help with Christmas: Yes No

My family could use help with winter clothes: Yes No

Student(s) Name: ______________________________

Parent/Guardian Name:__________________________

Parent/Guardian Email:___________________________

Best phone number to use:_________________________


